\,'Jyyt w BCO, Inc.

OIL WELL OPERATOR

AND
TRUCKING DIVISION
AREA CODE 505 P. 0. BOX 669
983-1228 SANTA FE, N.M. 87501

September 29, 1976

Mr. J. R. Prentice

Senior Gas Procurement Representative
Northwest Pipeline Corporation

Salt Lake City, Utah 84110

RE: Dunn No. 2 Well
SE/4 NW/4 Section 10
T24N R7W N.M.P.M.
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Prentice:

We have not yet received a reply to our letter dated August 3, 1976,
concerning the possibilities of your company purchasing gas from the
above well.

For your informatiom, we have recently completed the Gallup formation
in this well and it appears that it is going to produce at a rate of
about 200 MCF per day. This added to our estimates of 300 MCF per

day for the Greenhorn-Dakota formation, will make our combined delivery
about 500 MCF per day assuming the o0il commission allows us o co-
mingle the two zones.

We look forward to your reply as to whether your company is interested
in buying this gas, and if you are, the terms your company would
include in the contract.

Very truly yours,

sy F i

BIGBEE
President
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CC:‘,J&ﬁT?éxico 0il Conservation Commission ~ Aztec

United States Geological Survey -~ Durango
New Mexico Energy Resources Board - Santa Fe



